
From The Police Department 
 
As outdoor activities pick up, motorists are reminded to watch for increased bicycle and 
pedestrian traffic, particularly at intersections and when exiting residential or business 
drives. Bicyclists are reminded to wear helmets and obey traffic laws.  
 
Also remember to help keep the streets safe for our road workers and safety personnel. 
Slow down in construction and service areas and when you pass police officers or 
firefighters doing their job.  
 
As you start your outdoor projects, this is a good time to make sure your address numbers 
are clearly visible from the street, especially at night. Addresses and business names on 
the back doors of commercial locations are very helpful.  
 


